
Infant News (Room 204):  
Pumpkin Spice and everything nice; Fall is here! We will be 
crunching through the leaves and enjoying some apple 
treats. We will explore color as the leaves change.  Also we 
continue to explore apples and how they grow and start to 
look at pumpkins. We will have a few fun activities leading 
to our Halloween Party! As the weather starts to get cooler 
please take a minute to look in your child's cubby to make 
sure his or her extra clothes are weather appropriate. Can't 
wait to enjoy the great outdoors and all that Fall has for us! 

Toddler News (Room 202): 
We welcome the month of October, as the weather changes 
and the leaves turn, with large motor nature walks and explor-
ing our outdoor world. We are continuing our "toddler world" 
web with taking our interest in puppies to a new conversation 
of pets; with a show and share day and even obtain our own 
classroom pet to help us learn to care for them. As we continue 
to explore water, we'll talk about the country Canada with it's 
lakes and falls and review the color blue. We will have some 
apple experiences with touching, tasting and making an apple 
pie. Additionally, we've been talking about our feelings, learn-
ing to identify our emotions with words and with our teachers 
help, work on learning to regulate them and use gentle hands 
with our peers. Parents can help reinforce this at home with 
support as your toddlers are figuring things out. 

Preschool News (Room 205): 
        The preschoolers have explored many of their ideas 
about apples.  We’ve had several taste tests, learned new 
vocabulary and played some fun games involving counting 
skills and emerging teamwork building behaviors.  As the 
apple activities continue, we’ll also be adding in alphabet 
recognition, practice individual learning time on the class-
room I-Pads, and computer instruction with Ms. Mary.  
Many of the experiences we’ve had at school this past 
month can be continued at home this fall.  When you go 
for a walk, you can collect nature for your own sink and 
float experiment or go to the farmer’s market and get a 
variety of apples for comparison.  We’d love to have you 
send us some pictures from your family adventures. 

Young Preschool News (Room 203): 
We are going to continue to learn about things that go. 
We will talk about how they go and what cars, airplanes, 
boats, and people need to make them go. This month we 
will also incorporate making different food dishes. As a 
reminder: with the weather getting cooler please make 
sure that your child has the appropriate extra clothes in 
his or her bin. 

Be part of the Fifth Annual Trunk or Treat! 

Here is how to participate: 

1.Sign up with Kimberly Choate (kchoate@uccdg.org) to have a parking space for 

your car.  

2. Arrive by 12:30pm to get your designated parking space and decorate your trunk. 

3. Children will trunk or treat from 1:00pm-2:30pm. 

Sunday, October 27th 

1:00pm– 2:30pm 

DON’T FORGET 

THE CENTER CLOSES AT 3PM ON  OCTOBER 31ST 


